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07.04.22 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Diolch o galon 

As we approach the end of the Spring term, I would like to thank you as Parents / Carers for your ongoing support across the 

School Community.    

INSET Days: Reminder 

We have 2 remaining INSET days which are: 
Friday 29 April  
Monday 20 June  
** Bank Holiday is Monday 2 May  
 

Newsletter 

We have been so busy this term across the whole school. Thank you to all for supporting our events and it’s a pleasure to 

share all our activities with you in the Newsletter which will be shared with you via messages and a link to the website.   

Dates for the Summer Term 

We are pleased to announce that we would like to welcome you as parents / carers back on site this Summer Term for 

various events and activities. With COVID-19 restrictions easing we feel it is now a good time to invite you back to school, 

although we may still apply some minor restrictions as the virus is still present within our communities, for example, face 

coverings indoors.  Further details and information regarding the events will be sent out closer to the dates. 

There are also many activties and visits planned for all pupils across the school during the Summer Term. Please keep an 

eye on all correspondance from the school and the class teachers via the text message service, Parent App and website, 

along with regular information from Mrs Rhiannon Richards.  

‘CELEBRATING SUCCESS’ EVENT 

Please see separate letter with information and dates inviting parents and carers to school to celebrate and share the 

children’s work over the year.  

SPORTS’ DAYS 
  

Date Time Year Groups 

Monday 13 June (weather permitting) 1 pm Years 3 and 4 

Tuesday 14 June (weather permitting) 1 pm Nursery and Reception 

Wednesday 15 June (weather permitting) 1 pm Years 1 and 2 

Thursday 16 June (weather permitting) 1 pm Years 5 and 6 

 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ CELEBRATION 
  
The end of year celebration for Year 6 parents / carers will be held on Friday 15 July at 2 pm.  
 
Farewell  

Our very best wishes go to Mrs Rebecca Batacan, who after nearly 6 years here at Bro Ogwr will be leaving us at the end of 

term. Mrs Batacan has been a valuable member of the Administration team – we wish her luck in her new post.  

I wish you all a happy and safe break, we welcome all pupils back to school on Monday 25 April.   

Happy Easter and kind regards 

Mrs S Jayne 

Pennaeth  
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